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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2012 8:25 AM
To: HAWtestimony
Cc: dkapua@gmail.com
Subject: Testimony for HCR1 67 on 3/28/2012 9:00:00 AM

Testimony for HAW 3/28/2012 9:00:00 AM HCR167

Conference room: 329
Testifier position: Support
Testifier will be present: Yes
Submitted by: Kapua Keliikoa-Kamai
Organization: Individual
E-mail: dkapuac~gmail.com
Submitted on: 3/28/2012

Comments:
Aloha kakou,
Please pass HCR 167 as it intends to review the disparity in funding of the two official
languages of the state. Namely, the lack of funding for the Hawaiian Language, which is the
second language for some of our population.

Mahalo nui,
Kapua Keliikoa-Kamai
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